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Spotlight

JUNE 30, 2020

Julie O’Neill did a Q&A for United Way of Tri-County’s “Company Spotlight.” Julie is a United Way of Tri-County board
member and has been involved with the organization since 2017. The Q&A covered topics ranging from her role at
Bowditch to how Bowditch supports the community.

When asked about why it is important for Bowditch to give back, she replied:

Bowditch has actively supported community and charitable efforts for over 100 years and plans to continue to do
so. The firm recognizes that business organizations need to step up and provide leadership and support to
valuable community organizations and charities. It has long been a policy of the firm to support community
involvement, pro bono services, and charitable contributions, and the firm actively encourages its employees to be
involved in those efforts.

Continue reading the full Company Spotlight on the United Way of Tri-County’s website.
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